
 

CONGREGATIONAL INFORMATION 
 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 17, 2018 (Father’s Day) 

       9:30 a.m.  Sunday School (Brock Hall) 

    10:30 a.m.  Worship Service  

 

TUESDAY, JUNE 19, 2018  

     6:00 p.m.  Session Meeting  

 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 20, 2018 

      6:00 p.m.  Choir Practice  

 

SUNDAY JUNE 24, 2018 (4th Sunday Food Drive) 

 

 

OPEN/CLOSE:  Greg Ledford  
 

OFFERING COUNTERS:  Mary Kate Beard, Betsey Adams 
 

USHERS:  Greg Ledford, Alex Marovich 

 

 

 

     The flowers in the Sanctuary are placed here this morning to the glory of God by 

Mary Rutland. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

 
WELCOME VISITORS:  We are glad you are here today!  Please take a moment to sign 

our attendance sheet (include your address and email) which is in the red folder in 

your pew.  Also, please sign the visitor card in the pew rack and drop it in the offering 

plate as it is passed late in the service.  We hope you feel free to join us again in 

worship! 

 

THE “YOUNG” ADULT CLASS 

We will continue to meet upstairs in Brock Hall to study “From Dust to Glory”, a 

survey through the Bible from the beginning to the end.  All are welcome.  No 

previous Bible knowledge is necessary. 

 

STATED SESSION MEETING 

Session will meet this Tuesday, June 19th at 6:00 p.m. in the church parlor. 

 

CHOIR PRACTICE 

The choir will practice this Wednesday, June 20th at 6:00 p.m. 

 

4TH SUNDAY FOOD DRIVE (June 24th) 

We will continue to collect canned food and donate to those in need.  You may 

leave the non-perishable and canned food in the church basement or put in the tub 

in the sanctuary. 

 

LUNCH AT MRS. BO BO’S – We have reservations for lunch at Mrs. Bo Bo’s on Friday, 

June 29th at 1:00 p.m.  Please let Judy Metzler know by June 27th if you plan to go.  We 

will carpool from the church. 

 

DROP IN FOR A VISIT!  Pastor Mark will be in his office Tuesday & Thursday 

morning as well as other times throughout the week, and by appointment. 

 

 


